
 

 

Book Week 2020 Book Donation Campaign – STARBOOKS  

                                                                      (STAR – ST Aidan’s Read BOOKS) 

This Book Week we are asking our pupils, parents, Governors and wider school 

community to donate new books to re-launch our library.  Since the school library was 

opened in March 2012 we have not fully restocked titles and we have wholly operated 

on donations of used books.  We would like to use this Book Week to start a book 

donation scheme to extend the titles in the library by offering classic titles as well as 

newer titles which have been published since the library was opened. 

Every book donated will have a donation label stuck inside with the name of the donor 

printed on.  This means that the books will remain in the library for years to come as 

the pupils move through school. 

The following link has examples of books for each year group and there is also a 

further link on this page then connects to Amazon. This could be useful. 

 https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/category/reading-lists-for-ks1-school-pupils/ 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/shop/tomtolkien?listId=KFZP17YRIAN1  

We would also like to see books of a non-fiction nature donated which cover the 

curriculum subjects.  Curriculum maps are available on our website.  

We hope that you can help us in our campaign and if you have a love of books yourself 

and could offer time to help maintain the library then this too would be amazing. 

Together we aim to promote the love of reading and exploring texts throughout school 

life. 

Any book donations can be made from Monday 2nd March 2020 

 

Many thanks in advance  

 

Mrs R Fisher  

Acting Head Teacher  

 


